
  

  
  
  

Self-Direction Program  

OPWDD Fire Safety  
  

On-Line Training Instructions  
  

The New York State Office for People with Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) 

and the Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Services Office of Fire 

Prevention and Control (OFPC) have partnered to develop a Fire Safety Annual 

Review for those who have already viewed the Three Fire Safety Modules. This 

is an annual requirement for anyone working with a participant in the OPWDD 

Self-Direction program.  

  

Required:  Annually    

  

Instructions: Copy the web address below into your browser address bar  

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ctBgbT6UiG4   

  

OR   

  

Go to www.youtube.com and type in OPWDD FS Review in the search bar.   

  

If you have any questions, contact your Self-Direction Training Specialist at  

315-797-4642, extension 1676.  
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